
THE EAGLE'S NEST 
                                    M A Y   2 0 2 2  

 April was a much better month of weather then the previous
months. It brought us our first tournament of the year, the
Eagle Creek Traditional, as well as the start of our new
Thursday night league. Even though we are not taking any
more teams for Thursday night, I encourage you to join us for
our Tuesday night fun scramble, more information on this
within the newsletter. Keep in mind if you want to play on a
Tuesday or Thursday evening, our league and fun scramble will
take up 9 holes. We will always have 1 set of nine holes, either
front or back, available for play. We do ask you to stay off the 9
holes the league or fun scramble is competing on. 

This May the staff and I look forward to seeing you all as our
weather continues to improve and the course continues to
grow in and become beautiful. We will have our inaugural
Member/Guest Tournament on May 7th. We are taking entries
till 5:00pm Thursday May 5th. A course update I want to be
sure to pass along is the addition of sand on the carts and
sand on par 3's. This is a sand/seed mix to fill divots so the
course can recover from use much better. Please use this mix
whenever you take a divot on fairways and tee boxes. One final
note for members. As the weather begins to get nicer,
remember to visit our sister courses; Ironhorse, Piper Glen and
U of I. You can play these tremendous courses being a member
for just the cost of a cart. 
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 a Message from Grounds manager Jonathan Luce 

Join us May 7th 
At 9am

CAll the Golf
shop by May 5th

to sign up!

A new addition this year is the sand bottles on the golf carts. It is very
important to use the sand/seed mix to fill in you divots not only on the fairways

but on the tees also. Why is it important, well there are two big reasons. The
first being when you fill your divot with the sand/seed mix it will germinate and
fill in where you just took the divot. The second reason is that when you take a
divot and don’t fill it in, that divot had pre-emergent in the soil. If it is not filled

in then that is a spot in the fairway or tee that could start having crab grass
growing there. These are the two big reasons to use sand/seed mix after you

take a divot.



 
 

Our 2-Man Fun 
Scramble is every Tuesday .  

 Calling In and letting us know
you are playing is appreciated but

not required!
 

Check in by 5:20PM weekly
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Mother's Day is 
May 8th!

Bring your Mom out
on Mother's Day for a

free round of golf
with a cart!



G R O U P  O U T I N G S  A R E
F I L L I N G  U P  O U R

C A L E N D A R !   C A L L
T H E  G O L F  S H O P  T O

B O O K  Y O U R  O U T I N G
W I T H  U S !

C A L L  J O S H  A T  2 1 7 -
7 5 6 - 5 5 5 0

Memberships are still available for purchase!

 
DAILY

HOURS
7AM-7PM

 Page 4


